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Press Release

High Commission of India celebrates the
76th Independence Day of India on 15 August 2022

#HARGHARTIRANGA

The 76th Independence Day of India was celebrated by the High Commission in the

morning of 15 August 2022 at “India House”, Residence of the High Commissioner of

India. National Day celebration saw enthusiastic participation from the members of

the Indian diaspora and friends of India in Brunei. The programme was live streamed

on the social media handles of the High Commission of India to facilitate

participation of a large number of Indian community members in Brunei.

High Commissioner H.E. Alok A. Dimri hoisted the National Flag, which was followed

by singing of the National Anthem. After this, The High Commissioner read the

excerpts of the Address to the Nation by Hon’ble President of India, H.E. Mrs.

Draupadi Murmu, delivered on the eve of the 76th Independence Day. All

participants at the function also hoisted Indian Tricolour in their hands and

contributed to the spirit of the nation - #HARGHARTIRANGA – on the occasion of

the 75th Anniversary of the Independence Day of India being celebrated throughout

the world as the “Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav”.

High Commissioner also presented the Medals and Certificates to the winners of the

“Bharat Ko Janiye Quiz 2022” at the function.

The event was enthusiastically attended by over one hundred and fifty members of

the Indian community, persons of Indian origin and friends of India. Light

Indian-snacks were served at the conclusion of the function.

***

Monday, 15 August 2022.
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